
Flat 5, 11 Agamemnon Road 

West Hampstead 

London NW6 lee 

YOUR REP RSPE/EN14/0153 

RE Application ref: 2014/2409ffi: 

Dear Ren/Olivia 

Thanks for your last notification_ lane completely against the granting of any kind of licence to allow 
the applicants to operate and continue trading in this establishment. This application heavily and 
highly negatively impacts upon the local area and its residents. I have now read the application 
submitted and note it completely omits the following salient points. 

• There are 2 more 'cultural' shisha cafes around 8 minutes' walk away to it's not in any way 
'culturally' important or necessary to have another one. 

• The previous establishments did not create Traffic Hazards and heavily impact on Residents 
ability to park in their own streets. Which I may add we pay Camden an eatortionate sum to 
already de. 

• The previous establishments did not create fate night noise and pollution or heavily impact 

on Residents ability to cross the streets safely. 

• The previous establishments did not create a bottleneck for Buses and Large Lorries. Both of 
which now run late as a direct result of the cafes presence. 

• The previous establishments did not create lines of polluting traffic jams for hours at a time 
in the evening. 

• The previous establishments did not really impact on the quality of local residents lives. 

In short this Is a completely unsuitable type of business to run in a once quiet and peaceful area 
which is already well served for cafes and restaurants. you will find approximately 20 food 
establishments 10 minutes walk away that serve food until late. We don't need another one. We 
really don't. And especially one that spoils the area. 


